
Carlisle Trails Committee 
Report of April 4, 2008 Meeting 

Bert Willard, Secretary 
 
Attendance: Henry Cox, George Fardy, Louise Hara, Kevin Smith, Steve Tobin, Bert Willard.  
Guest:  Sylvia Willard. 

 
Old Business 
 
Review and approve minutes from February: 

The minutes for the February meeting were approved as amended. 
 
Hanover Hills subdivision paths: 

Sylvia showed the new plans, received this week, with the trails entered per our final 
requests. 
 
Chris Bojanic: Prospect Street Eagle Scout bridge Project: 

Marc plans on ordering the materials. 
 

Jeff Pederson: Cow Tunnel Eagle Scout Project: 
Sylvia reported the displeasure of conscom with the trail production: 
- There were no Trails Committee members present during the work. 
- The trail was cleared to bare ground after Sylvia told Jeff to leave some cover. 
- The trail sign post is too large for a small sign. 

 
Canoe launch bridge: 

Sylvia reported work was on hold waiting for the water level to drop. 
 

Spring vernal pool walk: 
 The walk is set for 2:00 pm, April 27, on the Conant land. 
 

 
New Business 

 
Woodwards swamp loop trail: 
 George and Steve walked the Woodward land with the Woodwards with the intent of 
discussing a possible loop trail.  The Woodwards are willing to consider some kind of trail 
easement that allows them to retain complete control. 
 
Greenough bridge replacement  project: 

After receiving encouragement from the committee, Henry will work up a proposal for a 
$2500 grant from the Sudbury, Assabet, and Concord Wild and Scenic River Small Grant 
Program.   
 
Other new business: 



Steve offered to be the contact person to the CPC and prepare the CPA spending report as 
requested by the CPC. 

 
Schedule next meeting: 

The next meeting was set for Friday, May 2, 2008. 
 

 
 
 

 
 


